
Dear MIIA Members

This is a follow up to our March 24, 2018 email regarding DLS updates on OSHA Safety
for Public Sector Employees.

Below are links to some additional documents issued by the Department of Labor Standards.

Osha Safety for Public Sector Employees Highlights of Updated Law- Final Version
Osha Safety for Public Sector- Frequently Asked Questions

Also, in keeping with MIIA's promise to provide resources to help you with this ongoing risk
management education and training process, we have included a link to a seasonal safety
bulletin developed by the DLS on the dangers of roll-over safety for ride-on mowers.

Roll-Over Safety for Ride-On Mowers

As always, additional resources on Safety and Health programs for Public Sectors can be
found on the DLS website ---link

Thank You

Lin Chabra
MIIA Member Services Manager
MIIA
One Winthrop Square
Boston,Ma 02110
617-426-7272 x250 - work
617-838-5941 - cell
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http://files.constantcontact.com/2674cb2f001/6b504a10-a337-4bb1-96d5-95bc5acaa8cc.docx
http://files.constantcontact.com/2674cb2f001/a35d8271-9c5c-469b-95ec-1f8b9d545e61.pdf
http://files.constantcontact.com/2674cb2f001/56fae460-3ef7-42b4-998d-61ee49779572.pdf

